
Shadle  Park  High  School  and  theatre  director  Henry  Seipp  are  embracing  the

opportunity to include members of marginalized communities in recent productions at

the school.  The inclusion has yielded some wonderful moments on stage. The video's

purpose was to provide an example of how members of marginalized communities can

find success in the right classroom setting, especially when a veteran teacher is open to

the  possibilities.   This  video  was  intended  for  the  entire  district  community  and  was

very well-received on our social channels.


